Item 5 a

COUNCIL
19TH JULY, 2006
QUESTION FROM MEMBER OF THE PUBLIC

Question from Jo Lees, Chair of Reclaiming Our Community (ROC), 3 Osborne Road, Salford, M6 8JD.

“The expectation is that “looked after” children (that is to say children who are unable to live with their families for whatever reason and who are cared for by the local authority), should be the same as all other children in that they live within a local community, attend local schools and use the local facilities.”










(CSCI- February 2005)

The fact that young people being placed in care are at a very vulnerable stage in their lives, living away from their families and their own environment.  They therefore, we feel, require a duty of care over and above that which they would normally receive.  These same young people and their families have a right to expect a high level of care.

However, the experiences of the residents is such, underage drinking, underage smoking (and not just cigarettes!), out on the streets all hours of the night …… we feel that the duty of care being offered to these young people is woefully lacking in this particular case.  This is not how we, as parents, bring up our children.  The lack of control of the young people in this establishment, we have observed, sends out the wrong message to our children.

What is the Lead Member’s view on such privately-run care establishments opening in Salford, when children from the Council’s own home have had to be moved away from the adverse influence of the newcomers?
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